
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

SCHEDULE UPDATE 

ALL HANDS-ON DECK! 

Good morning, 

Danny and I have been watching the weather closely and the projected 

forecast is showing rain next week, Monday and Tuesday.  With that said we 

will be doing both the PINK and YELLOW sections on Friday and Saturday, 

3/21 – 3/22/2025.  I realize this is very aggressive; we can do this!  This will 

encompass the parking along the front on Hansel, the spaces in front of the 

A building (A13-22) and the entire middle road on the property.   

Today at 3:00 p.m. we will be opening up the green section so that all of 

those spaces can be utilized.  Please make sure your car is relocated to an 

open space by 7:30 a.m. Friday morning.  Both the North and South 

entrances will be open too.  If we need to, I will open the boat parking area 

for overflow in the morning.  The quicker Danny and his crew can start will 

make this doable.   

With that said this project will be complete on Sunday morning!  You will be 

able to return to your assigned parking space.  Thank you all in advance for 

your help. 

Trish 


